
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                      22 November 2022 

 

Bring Your Own Chromebook for 21st Century Learning   

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Technology is an integral part of our lives today, in the workplace, at home and in our learning spaces. At  
Chisholm, we are looking at ways we can further integrate technology with our students’ learning 
experiences  and the skills they will need to develop for 21st Century learning. This offer is for students from 
Year 2 to Year 6.  

This is not compulsory. No Chisholm student will be left out of instructional activities if they do not have 
their own device. They will still be able to access and utilise the school’s IT equipment. Having their own 
device  means a student can seamlessly access their digital work activities from home as well as at 
school.  

Chisholm Catholic Primary uses Chromebooks as the preferred device. They are less expensive than an iPad 
or laptop, are sturdy and durable, and the Google apps that can be  accessed provide the opportunity for 
students to  work collaboratively with their teachers and peers, and develop their ICT skills.  

We have an agreement with a Catholic Education supplier for parents & carers to be able to purchase a  
Chromebook for their children at a discounted price. Purchasing through our supplier ensures that the  
Chromebook will have the correct specifications as well as the Google Management Console License. You 
will not be able to purchase a chromebook from a different supplier, as it will not be properly configured for 
licensing  and use within Parramatta Diocesan schools.   

Parents/carers can order Chromebooks from the ASI website, and they will be delivered directly to 
Chisholm; this will  ensure secure delivery and we will set up the device for your child’s use at the same 
time.  

Use of this device will be in accordance with the Chisholm ICT User Agreement signed by students and 
parents/carers at the beginning of every school year.  The device will remain the property of the 
student/family, and as such, they are responsible for any damage to, or  loss of their device.   

Please see the attached flyer for details.  

Yours sincerely,  

Michael Mifsud  

Principal

 
 
  



 

 


